The Rockefeller Foundation
111 WEST 50th

ET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10020

FELLOWSHIP OFFICE CABLE: ROCKFOUND, NEW YORK

TELEPHONE: COLUMBUS 5-8100

May 17, 1967

Dear Dr, Magalhaes:

We have been informed by Dr, W. D. Toussaint, Department
of Econamics at North Carolina State University that Mr, Helio
Tollini's work is satisfactory and that he will require an ad-
ditional ten months, beginning August 23, 1967 in order to complete
his work for the Ph.D. degree.

Would you be kind enough to write to Mr, JesseP, Perry, Jr.,
Fellowship Officer, within the next few days, indicating your approval
for the additional leave of absence?

Sincerely yours,

Nancy Clucas
Fellowship Secretary

Dr, Edson Potsch Magalhaes, Rector
Universidade Rural do Estado de Minas Gerais
Vicosa, Minas Gerais,

Brazil

ce: Dr, W. D. Toussaint
Mr. Helio Tollini
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